
List of Covid rules for safe reopening of Hartsdown Park 

 

1. Anyone who has been in contact with a person infected with Covid-19 is 

not permitted at Hartsdown Park. 

2. Anyone who has flu-like symptoms including a fever or a continuous 

cough is not permitted at Hartsdown Park. 

3. All tickets will need to be purchased online through our Club shop.  Please 

visit http://www.margate-fc.co.uk/ to purchase your ticket. 

4. During capacity restrictions all spectators must have a valid ticket.  To this 

end, even children under 11 will be required to have a concession ticket 

to be allowed access to Hartsdown Park. 

5. All supporters are asked to respect social distancing rules, this includes 

using the marked standing areas around the ground and not to use any 

seats labelled with this sign: 

 

6. Also people are asked to respect distancing markers when queuing. 

7. Toilets will be locked at half time.  Please make sure you think about this 

as they will not be opened until the second half resumes.  Reminders will 

be announced on the PA system. 

8. The main bar will not be open for the first fixture with spectators, all 

refreshments will be available from the outside food and beverage 

outlets. 

9. Supporters are reminded not to lean on the pitch side fence when visiting 

Hartsdown Park.  Signs are up around the ground to remind you of this. 

10. Please follow the handwashing guidelines when you arrive at the Club.  

We also ask that you wash and disinfect your hands before arriving at 

Hartsdown. 

11. We politely ask that you Cough or sneeze into a tissue and dispose as soon 

as possible or use the crease of your elbow. 

12. Please respect any instructions you may be given by MFC Stewards, they 

are doing their best to ensure the safe return to HDP for spectators and 

players alike. 

 

We thank you for your help in ensuring a safe return to Hartsdown Park. 

http://www.margate-fc.co.uk/

